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27th April 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child has shown an interest in taking part in the Alsager Primary Schools Orienteering event. 
The event will take place on Thursday 4th May 2017 after school, therefore, you will need to 
arrange for your child to be taken to Alsager School for 3.30pm. The event will take part on the 
field at the back of Alsager School next to the astro-turf. The event should be finished by 4.30pm. 
 
There will be limited places for this event. Should capacity be reached, children will be picked 
‘from a hat’. 
 
Please ensure your child has waterproof clothing and appropriate footwear to change into at 
school and a full water bottle. 
 
Please fill out the slip below to indicate if your child is able to participate in this activity and return 
by Tuesday 2nd May 2017. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Hancock 
 
 
 

 
Orienteering 
 
I give permission for my child _____________________ Year ________   to attend the orienteering 
event on 4th May 2017 and I will arrange for my child to be taken to Alsager School and collected 
at the end of the event at 4.30pm. 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature _____________________________ 
 
 


